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 Executive summary on 

key evolutions 
 Limited access to 

financing opportunities  

 
 Weekly Intelligence Report that 

describes the latest news and 
evolutions of european funding  

 Analyses and insights that are 
unique to the market 

 Unlimted access to financing 
opportunities 
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describes the latest news and 
evolutions of european funding 

 Analyses and insights that are 
unique to the market 

 Unlimited access to financing 
opportunities 

 Early warning (3 major areas of 
interest or 3 measures) – 
personalized information sent to 
you within 12 hours that contains 
launch guides, deadline calandars, 
modification guides, authorized 
information, etc.  

 

 
 Weekly Intelligence Report that 

describes the latest news and 
evolutions of european funding 

 Analyses and insights that are 
unique to the market 

 Unlimited access to financing 
opportunities 

 Early warning (3 major areas of 
interest or 3 measures) – 
personalized information sent to 
you within 12 hours that contains 
launch guides, deadline 
calandars, modification guides, 
authorized information, etc.  

 Consulting services on the phone 
with a Senior Partner – 1 hour 

    

 


